
Paperwork Reduction Act Statement
This information collection is authorized by the Nonindigenous Aquatic Nuisance Control and Prevention

Act of 1990 - Public Law 101-646 [Nov 29, 1990]. Your responses are voluntary. We estimate that it will 

take approximately 3 minutes to prepare and submit the response. We ask you for some basic 

organizational and contact information to contact you for clarification, if needed.

In accordance with the Paperwork Reduction Act (44 USC 3501), an agency may not conduct or sponsor 

and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid 

Office of Management and Budget control number. OMB has reviewed and approved this information 

collection and assigned OMB Control Number 1028-0098. You may submit comments on any aspect of 

this information collection, including the accuracy of the estimated burden hours and suggestions to 

reduce this burden. Send your comments to: Information Collections Clearance Officer, US Geological 

Survey, 12201 Sunrise Valley Dr, Reston, VA 20192 or to gs-info_collections@usgs.gov.
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